
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on August 02, 2017 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made 

to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation; 

 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee  
 

 
1 

 
1. To recommend enhancement of the current position limits in 

Securities Lending and Borrowing Scheme to SEBI. 
2.  

 

 


